More money for social care

I have been lobbying for more money for social care for both West Berkshire
and Wokingham. We are the bottom end of the grant levels and have a high cost
area for making provision. I was therefore pleased to hear the Health
Secretary offer an additional £240 million and have asked for details. He has
not yet published the list of allocations by Council area.
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